
 

Thursday 13th July 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Building Work Update 
 
We hope this letter finds you well. We would like to take this opportunity to inform you about some 
upcoming building work that will be taking place during the autumn term at our school. We understand the 
importance of keeping you informed about any changes that may affect your children's learning 
environment. 
 
To ensure the safety and comfort of our children, it has been decided that our school's roof needs to be 
replaced within the KS2 area of the school. This essential maintenance work will begin during the summer 
holidays and is expected to be completed before the start of the autumn term. We have taken this 
opportunity to schedule additional work to address any damp issues within the school premises, which will 
take place following the roof repairs. 
 
During this period, there may be some temporary disruption in certain areas of the school (particularly in 
KS2), which may require some of the children to be temporarily relocated to alternative classrooms. We 
understand that this may cause inconvenience, but we assure you that it will not impact their learning 
experience. Our dedicated teaching staff will ensure seamless transitions and a continued focus on your 
children's education. The children will always arrive and leave school at the usual places, so you will not 
need to make any changes to your routine. 
 
Please be assured that the utmost importance is being placed on the safety and well-being of our children 
throughout the duration of these works. The necessary precautions will be taken to minimise any potential 
risks and ensure a safe learning environment for all. 
 
We kindly request your understanding and support during this time. Although there may be some 
unavoidable disruption during the first half term, we want to assure you that our commitment to your 
child’s education remains steadfast and unwavering. 
 
We truly appreciate your cooperation and patience as we strive to make necessary improvements to our 
school facilities. The progress made will undoubtedly contribute to enhancing the overall educational 
experience for our children. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the upcoming building works, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school office. We will be more than happy to provide you with further information and address 
any queries you may have. 



 

 
Once again, we sincerely thank you for your understanding and support. Together, we can ensure that our 
children’s educational journey remains uninterrupted and filled with excellence. 
 
Best wishes, 

 
Mr Paul Wilson 
Headteacher 

 


